
 

        
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

20th March 2025 
 

Y6 Residential Trip to London – Second Letter 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
We are delighted to share the news that we have been successful in our applications for funding to help reduce the cost to 
parents/carers. We are grateful to the following organisations for their support: 
 

Organisation Donation 

Diamond Adventures Inclusivity Funding £980 

BSA £700 

WightAid £500 

Rotary on the Wight £300 

Wight Link 50% discount 

 
We can now confirm the final price for parents/carers to be £323.50. With the £50 deposit already paid, the outstanding 
balance will be £273.50. 
 
You can pay online via School Money (in full or in instalments). Alternatively, you can pay in cash or cheque; please send 
this into the office in a clearly named envelope. 
 
A letter with travel details and kit list will be sent out nearer the time. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Sharp and Mrs Lennon 
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